

George W. Hudson Council #3701 49-18 Queens Blvd. Woodside, N.Y. 11377 718-446-3701

Mariner Editor, Mike MacGowan, 4th Degree

> Monthly Meetings Held 2nd & 4th Tuesdays

#### **OFFICERS**

Rev. Patrick J. KeatingChaplain
Joseph AbramaitisGrand Knight
Gilbert GonzalezDeputy Grand Knight
Dan Guez, PGKFinancial Secretary
Frederick Sutton, 4th DegreeChancellor
Brian FalveyRecorder
Sean CrimminsTreasurer
Peter PasacritaLecturer
Frank Longhitano, PGKAdvocate
Bennett Flynn, PGKWarden
John HouriganInside Guard
Lawrence FinnInside Guard
Mike DegnanOutside Guard
Dan Guez, PGK, FSTrustee, 1 Year
Mike Reddington, PGKTrustee, 2 Year
Kevin Scanlon Sr. Trustee 3 Year

#### **DIRECTORS**

Willie GreyProgram Director
James QuinnAdmissions
Mike Reddington, PGKNominating Committee
Dan Guez, PGK, FSScholarships
Willie Grey
Kevin Scanlon, SrOrhan's
Brian Murray Youth Director

#### **Long Island Chapter Delegates**

Joseph Abramaitis, GK Dan Guez PGK, FS

## HUDSON MARINER

CHARITY UNITY FRATERNITY PATRIOTISM

Volume 50, No. 8 "All The News That Fits We Print"

#### **Grand Knight's Message**

July / August

Dear Brothers,

As I begin my rein of the Worthy Grand Knight of Hudson Council, I would like to share a little of my background with you. I have been involved in the Knights of Columbus for 42 years. During these years I held the position of Grand Knight, Treasurer, Chairman of the Board of District Deputies, and The Queens County Chairman.

I would like to thank the outgoing Grand Knight Frank Longhitano and his officers for the amazing job they all did the past 3 years, battling through a world pandemic. They persevered and never gave up. All our members came together and worked hard. A Job well done. They say "after every storm comes a rainbow" hopefully our rainbow will shine bright in the new Columbian Year.

I have complete faith, that working together with my officers and members we will have a prosperous and successful year. Alone we are one, together we can move mountains. In the coming weeks we will be discussing fundraising ideas, if you have any suggestions please let us know, to insure a calendar can be planned and dates in place.

We have all suffered the impact of Covid in one way or another. I Thank God things are starting to return to normal. As you know our Council struggled through this, closed for months, no rentals, no fundraising, and no gathering. Thankfully we were able to run a few events so far, however we will have to work extra hard this year to recoup this loss.

I encourage you to attend meetings, support events, help build new membership, and stop by to enjoy refreshment at our council bar. We need your help. Team work makes the "Dream" work!

I am looking forward to working with all of you this Columbian Year. God Bless you.

Fraternally yours,

26th DISTRICT

Joseph Abramaitis



Grand Knight



#### Chaplain's Corner



Father Patrick J. Keating

Dear Brother Knights,

I pray that you and your families are well. As we prepare to celebrate the founding of our nation, we remember the call to be patriotic. The Fourth of July is a time to remember that our founding fathers believed that we had rights, because of God. We live in a time, where some in society want to remove God. As members of the Knights of Columbus, we must stand as proud Catholic gentlemen, defending our nation, and most importantly, defending our Catholic faith and our Church.

Summer is a time for rest and relaxation, a time for families and friends. Summer is a time of vacation, but we should always strive to patriciate in Mass. On June 19<sup>th</sup>, we celebrated Father's Day; but the Church also celebrated the Solemnity of Corpus Christi (the Body and Blood of Jesus Christ). Starting with Corpus Christi, and for the next three years, the Church in the United States will be focusing on Eucharistic Revival, a three-year period of renewed focus on the real presence of Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. I encourage each of you, to make every effort to patriciate at Mass, even during vacations.

The Knights of Columbus have been promoting the dignity of all human life since our foundation. We donate countless hours helping the most vulnerable. May we continue to all that we can to respect human life from conception to natural death.

As we prepare for a new year in the life of our Order and our Council, we thank those who is a special way make Hudson Council 3701 great, especially our officers and the many volunteers.

I encourage you, if you can, to get a little more involved in our council. May the example of Blessed Michael McGivney continue to guide the work of our council. Please know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.

In Christ,

Father Patrick J. Keating

PRIESTS, BROTHERS, NUNS. THEY NEED US.....WE NEED THEM.

**VOCATIONS ARE EVERYBODY'S BUSINESS** 



Please report the death of a member or a death in the member's family to the Deputy Grand Knight.

Editor: Mike MacGowan



### Visit our Facebook Group! "K of C — GW Hudson Council #3701"

#### **VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!**

Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not possible without you. I am looking for some brothers who want to be more involved in Hudson and keep us going strong. So please reach to me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make those memories for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your brother Knights. Thank You and God Bless!

Willie Grey, Program Director 347-733-4653 \* hudsonevents@gmail.com

No idea is a bad one, having NO ideas at all is worse!

## HONORARY LIFE MEMBER DUES

Please note that due to the increase in State and Supreme assessment, Honorary Life Member dues will be increased to \$20.00 for the 2023 year.

Please pray for the sick and deceased of George W. Hudson Council

SICK OF THE COUNCIL

Bro. Richie Bergin

Bro. Brian Sullivan

David Gonzolez, Brother of

Bro. Gilbert Gonzolez

#### DECEASED OF THE COUNCIL

Bro. Bob Butler

Bro. Michael Griffin

**Bro. Robert Howard** 

Bro. Edward Fowler

Bro. Donald Dean

Bro. Robert Mayer

Bro. Donald McShea

Bro. John Curry

**Bro.** Thomas Donohue

Bro. Francis O'Brien

Bro. Thomas Vaughan







Our Founder, Michael J. McGivney

#### **DUES REMINDER!**

Just a reminder it's never too late to pay your dues if you haven't already paid. Electronic payments to 3701fs@gmail.com using Zelle or Google Pay.

Dan Guez, PGK, Financial Secretary



Patrick Keane Field Agent 718-300-0810 Patrick.Keane@Kofc.org



KNIGHTS GEAR
ONLINE STORE
LOOKING GOOD WHILE DOING GOOD

www.knightsgear.com

Visit Hudson on the Web! KOFC3701.org

#### HALL FOR RENT

#### COME LOOK US OVER

If you are looking for a hall to rent for a special occasion don't forget your Council.

Our hall is for rent for 90 to 150 people.

We have a great caterer and friendly staff of workers.

If you are interested, stop by or call any Tuesday or

Saturday evening

between 7:30pm and 9:00pm and talk with Bill Quinn or Willie Grey (718) 446-3701



## 100 to One Club

Visit our Facebook Group!
"K of C — GW Hudson Council

# JUNE WINNERS President - #63......1200 Votes Vice Pres. - #35......500 Votes Secretary - #38.....300 Votes Council .....500 Votes

When paying by check please enclose a note as to what month you are paying for.

Thank you, Bill Quinn

#### Mark Your Calendar

September 13th ......Monthly Meeting
September 27th ......Monthly Meeting
October 11th .....Monthly Meeting
October 25th .....Monthly Meeting
November 8th .....Election Day





## Why Choose the Knights of Columbus?

You're going to need life insurance. You probably already have some. You're going to need to have a retirement plan. You may already be formulating one. You're going to want to invest your money. You probably already have.

Why not partner with a company that gives you the service, the strength, the products, the prices and the options that you expect from a major life insurer, but also uses its business to help those most in need, help support the Church and help support each other?

As a member of the Knights of Columbus, you and your family have exclusive access to our full range of products, which can help you:



Provide for your family after you're gone with permanent life insurance or temporary life insurance.



Use your retirement accounts to establish a guaranteed income stream for life with a tailored retirement annuity.



Replace your income with both life insurance and disability income insurance.



Provide long-term support for a special needs child through second-to-die life insurance.



Grow your retirement nest egg through Catholic investment products offered by our affiliate, Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors



Provide for your long-term care with long-term care insurance.



Establish a charitable trust to give back to causes you believe in through a donor-advised fund.

Many companies offer life insurance products and retirement annuities. With a full line of competitively-priced products, so do we.

Many companies can boast about their financial strength, their industry ratings, their size and their reach. With one of the largest books of life insurance in the industry, and a long track record of strong ratings and industry accolades, so can we.

**But only one company** can combine products and pedigree with a unique Catholic purpose. Only one company can transform the act of purchasing a financial product into a statement of faith and fraternalism. And that company is the Knights of Columbus. We:



Donate more than \$100M a year to Catholic and charitable causes.



Support the local, diocesan, national and international Church.



Provide tens of millions of dollars in scholarships to men pursuing the priesthood and women pursuing religious life.



Help support persecuted Christians in the Middle East.



Provide coats for kids and food for families throughout the globe.



Refuse to invest in companies whose products and services violate the teachings of the Catholic Church.

Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund, Inc. is an independent, nonprofit, public charity with a donor-advised fund program. Various entities affiliated with Knights of Columbus provide certain investment management and administrative services to Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund. Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors, LLC serves as the investment manager of Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund, and the assets are invested in investment funds managed by Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors. Investing involves risk. The value of an invested donation will fluctuate over time and may gain or lose money.

KoCAA is an SEC registered investment adviser that maintains a principal place of business in the State of Connecticut. For information about KoCAA's business operations, please consult the Firm's Form ADV disclosure documents, the most recent versions of which are available on the SEC's Investment Adviser Public Disclosure website at www.adviserinfo.sec.gov. Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors, LLC, is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Knights of Columbus, the world's largest Catholic Lay Organization.

Knights of Columbus, One Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510

Please contact Patrick Keane, Field Agent (718) 300-0810

Email: Patrick.Keane@kofc.org



LIFE DISABILITY INCOME LONG-TERM CARE

E ANNUITIES

IFE DISABILITY INCOME

LONG-TERM CARE

ANNUITIES

1228 8-21





#### **GEORGE W. HUDSON COUNCIL NO. 3701**

#### MEMBERSHIP RECRUITING DRIVE

If you know of any Catholic Gentlemen 18-years and older, who would be interested in joining the largest Catholic men's organization in the world, please give the council a call (718) 446-3701

Please ask a friend or co-worker to join.

#### Join Today - Be Part of Something Special - Be a Knight!

"THERE ARE NO STRANGERS HERE, ONLY FRIENDS YOU HAVEN'T MET"

Visit Hudson on the Web!

KOFC3701.org

Check Us Out
Visit our Facebook Group!
"K of C — GW Hudson Council #3701"

## THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING HUDSON COUNCIL #3701









## FRANK'S DELI 53-18 72nd Place Maspeth NY 11378 718-639-5068 "Hudson's Caterer"





44-23 Queens Blvd. Sunnyside, N.Y. 11104



Visit our Facebook Group!
"K of C — GW Hudson Council #3701"